[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear YMCA members,
[bookmark: _Hlk35178382]The YMCA of Greater Flint is committed to providing a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone who enters our branches. Out of an abundance of precaution, and following guidelines provided by the Genesee County Health Department and Governor Whitmer’s office, we are encouraging social distancing to slow the spread of COVID-19, by closing our facilities to the public until April 6th. We will also be suspending all regular programs, events and workshops. In addition, we have shut down our Safe Places sites through April 6th. Camp Copneconic will be closed until April 13th. All dates are subject to change based upon how the coronavirus pandemic continues to develop. 
The Y will now focus its efforts on providing critical services through our partnerships and collaborations with other community agencies who are engaged in crisis response.  Our hope is to continue to offer dinner meals to youth in the community at the Downtown Branch, Berston Field House, Cathedral of Faith and River View Apartments from 5:30-6:30, Monday through Friday.  We will confirm these locations, days and times on Monday through our various social media sites and our website.
We recognize this closure comes at a time when many accounts have just drafted and we sincerely apologize that we were not able to make this decision with enough time for members to make a decision to place their account on hold.  At this time, we are offering a 2 month hold for your membership.  If you would like to take advantage of the hold, we ask you to call either the Pierson Road YMCA or the Downtown YMCA this week between the hours of 9am and 5pm.  You can also use this email address that will be used explicitly for placing memberships on hold, membership@flintymca.org.
We also ask that you consider using your monthly bank draft as a donation to the YMCA of Greater Flint during our period of closure.  Members who draft during closure will receive a receipt outlining your donation as during this time you will receive no service for your monthly fee.  Accounts will continue to draft unless we hear otherwise from you.
We appreciate the understanding of our community as we work to direct resources to aiding in the efforts to fight the outbreak. 
Shelly Hilton, CEO
YMCA of Greater Flint
